
Jeff Rhoades, 
 
I am a resident of Milwaukie and have lived in Oregon all my life.  I have never seen the 
usurpation that is taking 
place to rush this bill through without thorough public testimony and review of the bill.  It is not 
an emergency! 
It will not stop people who want to do harm from doing harm.   The 2nd Amendment was for 
people to protect themselves. 
 
STOP infringing on our rights!!!!! 
 
This is outrageous and will remain on the backs of the Democrats in this session and beyond. 
 
This body of is not representing the people of this state! 
 
 
Carla Pletka 
13545 SE Beech St. 
Milwaukie, OR  97222 
 


